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Viking Knits and Ancient Ornaments Elsebeth Lavold 2021-10-30 Traditional knot
and interlace patterns, combined to form uniquely striking contemporary
designs. Ever since her ground-breaking book Viking Patterns for Knitting was
published, Elsebeth Lavold has been recognized as one of the world’s leading
experts on cabling. It was within the pages of her international
bestseller—described as “an indispensable milestone in 20th century knitting
literature”—that Lavold first introduced the world to her own innovation: using
lifted increases to create interlace patterns, and bringing new life to the
ornamental heritage of the Vikings as adornment on modern knitwear. In the
years since, Lavold has sought new ideas and “design cousins” to Viking
patterns to explore with her needles, and has undertaken a fascinating journey
through archives, museums, libraries, and the internet. In more than a decade
of continued research, she has studied cultures from all over the globe in
search of similar types of ornamental expression, creating the foundation for
this exciting new book: a glorious collection rich in imagery, history,
patterns, and designs. Dozens of different sources of inspiration, catalogued
and placed within their cultural and historical context, from all around the
world. Complete, step-by-step instructions for an abundance of fresh and
stunningly beautiful knit designs, presented in the book with full-color
photographs. Lavold’s own painstaking analysis of a huge number of interlace
motif types, displayed in both swatch and chart form, to allow you to compose
your own patterns based on her research.
Get Your Hands Dirty on Clean Architecture Tom Hombergs 2019-09-30 Gain insight
into how hexagonal architecture can help to keep the cost of development low
over the complete lifetime of an application Key FeaturesExplore ways to make
your software flexible, extensible, and adaptableLearn new concepts that you
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can easily blend with your own software development styleDevelop the mindset of
building maintainable solutions instead of taking shortcutsBook Description We
would all like to build software architecture that yields adaptable and
flexible software with low development costs. But, unreasonable deadlines and
shortcuts make it very hard to create such an architecture. Get Your Hands
Dirty on Clean Architecture starts with a discussion about the conventional
layered architecture style and its disadvantages. It also talks about the
advantages of the domain-centric architecture styles of Robert C. Martin's
Clean Architecture and Alistair Cockburn's Hexagonal Architecture. Then, the
book dives into hands-on chapters that show you how to manifest a hexagonal
architecture in actual code. You'll learn in detail about different mapping
strategies between the layers of a hexagonal architecture and see how to
assemble the architecture elements into an application. The later chapters
demonstrate how to enforce architecture boundaries. You'll also learn what
shortcuts produce what types of technical debt and how, sometimes, it is a good
idea to willingly take on those debts. After reading this book, you'll have all
the knowledge you need to create applications using the hexagonal architecture
style of web development. What you will learnIdentify potential shortcomings of
using a layered architectureApply methods to enforce architecture
boundariesFind out how potential shortcuts can affect the software
architectureProduce arguments for when to use which style of
architectureStructure your code according to the architectureApply various
types of tests that will cover each element of the architectureWho this book is
for This book is for you if you care about the architecture of the software you
are building. To get the most out of this book, you must have some experience
with web development. The code examples in this book are in Java. If you are
not a Java programmer but can read object-oriented code in other languages, you
will be fine. In the few places where Java or framework specifics are needed,
they are thoroughly explained.
The Third Industrial Revolution Jeremy Rifkin 2011-10-04 The Industrial
Revolution, powered by oil and other fossil fuels, is spiraling into a
dangerous endgame. The price of gas and food are climbing, unemployment remains
high, the housing market has tanked, consumer and government debt is soaring,
and the recovery is slowing. Facing the prospect of a second collapse of the
global economy, humanity is desperate for a sustainable economic game plan to
take us into the future. Here, Jeremy Rifkin explores how Internet technology
and renewable energy are merging to create a powerful "Third Industrial
Revolution." He asks us to imagine hundreds of millions of people producing
their own green energy in their homes, offices, and factories, and sharing it
with each other in an "energy internet," just like we now create and share
information online. Rifkin describes how the five-pillars of the Third
Industrial Revolution will create thousands of businesses, millions of jobs,
and usher in a fundamental reordering of human relationships, from hierarchical
to lateral power, that will impact the way we conduct commerce, govern society,
educate our children, and engage in civic life. Rifkin's vision is already
gaining traction in the international community. The European Union Parliament
has issued a formal declaration calling for its implementation, and other
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nations in Asia, Africa, and the Americas, are quickly preparing their own
initiatives for transitioning into the new economic paradigm. The Third
Industrial Revolution is an insider's account of the next great economic era,
including a look into the personalities and players — heads of state, global
CEOs, social entrepreneurs, and NGOs — who are pioneering its implementation
around the world.
Nani Iro's Sewing Studio Naomi Ito 2019-06-15 Fresh from Japan, the muchanticipated collection of Nani Iro sewing patterns is finally available in
English! Beloved by art fans and textile enthusiasts around the world, Nani Iro
fabric has developed a cult following since the brand's inception by artist
Naomi Ito in 2002. With their simple, yet artful design, the 18 garment
patterns in this book showcase fluid movement and beautiful drape for signature
Nani Iro style. You'll find instructions for stitching up a wardrobe of
comfortable, flowy pieces that you'll look forward to wearing again and again,
including The Basic Blouse, The Cocoon Dress, and The Everyday Jumpsuit.
Inside, you'll find outfit inspiration for mixing and matching me-made pieces
to create artistically layered outfits. Plus, take a behind-the-scenes look at
the brand's studio in Osaka for glimpse at the studio team's favorite ways to
style their Nani Iro pieces.
The Pragmatic Programmer David Thomas 2019-07-30 “One of the most significant
books in my life.” –Obie Fernandez, Author, The Rails Way “Twenty years ago,
the first edition of The Pragmatic Programmer completely changed the trajectory
of my career. This new edition could do the same for yours.” –Mike Cohn, Author
of Succeeding with Agile, Agile Estimating and Planning, and User Stories
Applied “. . . filled with practical advice, both technical and professional,
that will serve you and your projects well for years to come.” –Andrea Goulet,
CEO, Corgibytes, Founder, LegacyCode.Rocks “. . . lightning does strike twice,
and this book is proof.” –VM (Vicky) Brasseur, Director of Open Source
Strategy, Juniper Networks The Pragmatic Programmer is one of those rare tech
books you’ll read, re-read, and read again over the years. Whether you’re new
to the field or an experienced practitioner, you’ll come away with fresh
insights each and every time. Dave Thomas and Andy Hunt wrote the first edition
of this influential book in 1999 to help their clients create better software
and rediscover the joy of coding. These lessons have helped a generation of
programmers examine the very essence of software development, independent of
any particular language, framework, or methodology, and the Pragmatic
philosophy has spawned hundreds of books, screencasts, and audio books, as well
as thousands of careers and success stories. Now, twenty years later, this new
edition re-examines what it means to be a modern programmer. Topics range from
personal responsibility and career development to architectural techniques for
keeping your code flexible and easy to adapt and reuse. Read this book, and
you’ll learn how to: Fight software rot Learn continuously Avoid the trap of
duplicating knowledge Write flexible, dynamic, and adaptable code Harness the
power of basic tools Avoid programming by coincidence Learn real requirements
Solve the underlying problems of concurrent code Guard against security
vulnerabilities Build teams of Pragmatic Programmers Take responsibility for
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your work and career Test ruthlessly and effectively, including property-based
testing Implement the Pragmatic Starter Kit Delight your users Written as a
series of self-contained sections and filled with classic and fresh anecdotes,
thoughtful examples, and interesting analogies, The Pragmatic Programmer
illustrates the best approaches and major pitfalls of many different aspects of
software development. Whether you’re a new coder, an experienced programmer, or
a manager responsible for software projects, use these lessons daily, and
you’ll quickly see improvements in personal productivity, accuracy, and job
satisfaction. You’ll learn skills and develop habits and attitudes that form
the foundation for long-term success in your career. You’ll become a Pragmatic
Programmer. Register your book for convenient access to downloads, updates,
and/or corrections as they become available. See inside book for details.
Touch of Class Bertrand Meyer 2009-08-28 This text combines a practical, handson approach to programming with the introduction of sound theoretical support
focused on teaching the construction of high-quality software. A major feature
of the book is the use of Design by Contract.
Object Design Rebecca Wirfs-Brock 2003 Object technology pioneer Wirfs-Brock
teams with expert McKean to present a thoroughly updated, modern, and proven
method for the design of software. The book is packed with practical design
techniques that enable the practitioner to get the job done.
Agile Principles, Patterns, and Practices in C# Robert C. Martin 2006-07-20
With the award-winning book Agile Software Development: Principles, Patterns,
and Practices, Robert C. Martin helped bring Agile principles to tens of
thousands of Java and C++ programmers. Now .NET programmers have a definitive
guide to agile methods with this completely updated volume from Robert C.
Martin and Micah Martin, Agile Principles, Patterns, and Practices in C#. This
book presents a series of case studies illustrating the fundamentals of Agile
development and Agile design, and moves quickly from UML models to real C#
code. The introductory chapters lay out the basics of the agile movement, while
the later chapters show proven techniques in action. The book includes many
source code examples that are also available for download from the authors’ Web
site. Readers will come away from this book understanding Agile principles, and
the fourteen practices of Extreme Programming Spiking, splitting, velocity, and
planning iterations and releases Test-driven development, test-first design,
and acceptance testing Refactoring with unit testing Pair programming Agile
design and design smells The five types of UML diagrams and how to use them
effectively Object-oriented package design and design patterns How to put all
of it together for a real-world project Whether you are a C# programmer or a
Visual Basic or Java programmer learning C#, a software development manager, or
a business analyst, Agile Principles, Patterns, and Practices in C# is the
first book you should read to understand agile software and how it applies to
programming in the .NET Framework.
Review of the Department of Homeland Security's Approach to Risk Analysis
National Research Council 2010-10-10 The events of September 11, 2001 changed
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perceptions, rearranged national priorities, and produced significant new
government entities, including the U.S. Department of Homeland Security (DHS)
created in 2003. While the principal mission of DHS is to lead efforts to
secure the nation against those forces that wish to do harm, the department
also has responsibilities in regard to preparation for and response to other
hazards and disasters, such as floods, earthquakes, and other "natural"
disasters. Whether in the context of preparedness, response or recovery from
terrorism, illegal entry to the country, or natural disasters, DHS is committed
to processes and methods that feature risk assessment as a critical component
for making better-informed decisions. Review of the Department of Homeland
Security's Approach to Risk Analysis explores how DHS is building its
capabilities in risk analysis to inform decision making. The department uses
risk analysis to inform decisions ranging from high-level policy choices to
fine-scale protocols that guide the minute-by-minute actions of DHS employees.
Although DHS is responsible for mitigating a range of threats, natural
disasters, and pandemics, its risk analysis efforts are weighted heavily toward
terrorism. In addition to assessing the capability of DHS risk analysis methods
to support decision-making, the book evaluates the quality of the current
approach to estimating risk and discusses how to improve current risk analysis
procedures. Review of the Department of Homeland Security's Approach to Risk
Analysis recommends that DHS continue to build its integrated risk management
framework. It also suggests that the department improve the way models are
developed and used and follow time-tested scientific practices, among other
recommendations.
Dr. Dobb's Journal 2005
Machine Learning Jason Bell 2020-02-17 Dig deep into the data with a hands-on
guide to machine learning with updated examples and more! Machine Learning:
Hands-On for Developers and Technical Professionals provides hands-on
instruction and fully-coded working examples for the most common machine
learning techniques used by developers and technical professionals. The book
contains a breakdown of each ML variant, explaining how it works and how it is
used within certain industries, allowing readers to incorporate the presented
techniques into their own work as they follow along. A core tenant of machine
learning is a strong focus on data preparation, and a full exploration of the
various types of learning algorithms illustrates how the proper tools can help
any developer extract information and insights from existing data. The book
includes a full complement of Instructor's Materials to facilitate use in the
classroom, making this resource useful for students and as a professional
reference. At its core, machine learning is a mathematical, algorithm-based
technology that forms the basis of historical data mining and modern big data
science. Scientific analysis of big data requires a working knowledge of
machine learning, which forms predictions based on known properties learned
from training data. Machine Learning is an accessible, comprehensive guide for
the non-mathematician, providing clear guidance that allows readers to: Learn
the languages of machine learning including Hadoop, Mahout, and Weka Understand
decision trees, Bayesian networks, and artificial neural networks Implement
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Association Rule, Real Time, and Batch learning Develop a strategic plan for
safe, effective, and efficient machine learning By learning to construct a
system that can learn from data, readers can increase their utility across
industries. Machine learning sits at the core of deep dive data analysis and
visualization, which is increasingly in demand as companies discover the
goldmine hiding in their existing data. For the tech professional involved in
data science, Machine Learning: Hands-On for Developers and Technical
Professionals provides the skills and techniques required to dig deeper.
Refactoring Paul Becker 1999 Refactoring is gaining momentum amongst the object
oriented programming community. It can transform the internal dynamics of
applications and has the capacity to transform bad code into good code. This
book offers an introduction to refactoring.
Stylish Wraps Sewing Book Yoshiko Tsukiori 2017-08-01 This DIY sewing book
presents a fabulous new collection of lightweight wraps that are easy to sew
and look fantastic! Stylish Wraps Sewing Book provides five free full-sized
patterns that can be used to create 22 timeless wraps to keep the chill off—and
look great in the process. All the sewing designs can be made in a few hours
for a fraction of what you would pay in a store. And it is easy to mix and
match different fabrics and styles to suit your wardrobe and mood. Here are
just a few of the pieces you can make with this book: casual-to-dressy hooded
cape flowing draped jacket or vest loose-and-light linen or wool coat simple,
feminine, lightweight poncho ruffled bolero or classic blazer quilted coat or
vest faux fur collar or stole and much more! The versatility of the sewing
patterns makes it easy to adapt any of the designs to suit your unique style.
The patterns are easily adjusted for size, and the soft, loose lines work for
any figure. Whether your tastes run to ultra-feminine or ultra-classic, this
exceptional home-sewing book has something for you!
Head First Object-Oriented Analysis and Design Brett McLaughlin 2006-11-27
"Head First Object Oriented Analysis and Design is a refreshing look at subject
of OOAD. What sets this book apart is its focus on learning. The authors have
made the content of OOAD accessible, usable for the practitioner." Ivar
Jacobson, Ivar Jacobson Consulting "I just finished reading HF OOA&D and I
loved it! The thing I liked most about this book was its focus on why we do
OOA&D-to write great software!" Kyle Brown, Distinguished Engineer, IBM "Hidden
behind the funny pictures and crazy fonts is a serious, intelligent, extremely
well-crafted presentation of OO Analysis and Design. As I read the book, I felt
like I was looking over the shoulder of an expert designer who was explaining
to me what issues were important at each step, and why." Edward
Sciore,Associate Professor, Computer Science Department, Boston College Tired
of reading Object Oriented Analysis and Design books that only makes sense
after you're an expert? You've heard OOA&D can help you write great software
every time-software that makes your boss happy, your customers satisfied and
gives you more time to do what makes you happy. But how? Head First ObjectOriented Analysis & Design shows you how to analyze, design, and write serious
object-oriented software: software that's easy to reuse, maintain, and extend;
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software that doesn't hurt your head; software that lets you add new features
without breaking the old ones. Inside you will learn how to: Use OO principles
like encapsulation and delegation to build applications that are flexible Apply
the Open-Closed Principle (OCP) and the Single Responsibility Principle (SRP)
to promote reuse of your code Leverage the power of design patterns to solve
your problems more efficiently Use UML, use cases, and diagrams to ensure that
all stakeholders arecommunicating clearly to help you deliver the right
software that meets everyone's needs. By exploiting how your brain works, Head
First Object-Oriented Analysis & Design compresses the time it takes to learn
and retain complex information. Expect to have fun, expect to learn, expect to
be writing great software consistently by the time you're finished reading
this!
Whistleblowing for Change Tatiana Bazzichelli 2021-11-30 The courageous acts of
whistleblowing that inspired the world over the past few years have changed our
perception of surveillance and control in today's information society. But what
are the wider effects of whistleblowing as an act of dissent on politics,
society, and the arts? How does it contribute to new courses of action, digital
tools, and contents? This urgent intervention based on the work of Berlin's
Disruption Network Lab examines this growing phenomenon, offering
interdisciplinary pathways to empower the public by investigating
whistleblowing as a developing political practice that has the ability to
provoke change from within.
Learning the bash Shell Cameron Newham 2005-03-29 O'Reilly's bestselling book
on Linux's bash shell is at it again. Now that Linux is an established player
both as a server and on the desktop Learning the bash Shell has been updated
and refreshed to account for all the latest changes. Indeed, this third edition
serves as the most valuable guide yet to the bash shell.As any good programmer
knows, the first thing users of the Linux operating system come face to face
with is the shell the UNIX term for a user interface to the system. In other
words, it's what lets you communicate with the computer via the keyboard and
display. Mastering the bash shell might sound fairly simple but it isn't. In
truth, there are many complexities that need careful explanation, which is just
what Learning the bash Shell provides.If you are new to shell programming, the
book provides an excellent introduction, covering everything from the most
basic to the most advanced features. And if you've been writing shell scripts
for years, it offers a great way to find out what the new shell offers.
Learning the bash Shell is also full of practical examples of shell commands
and programs that will make everyday use of Linux that much easier. With this
book, programmers will learn: How to install bash as your login shell The
basics of interactive shell use, including UNIX file and directory structures,
standard I/O, and background jobs Command line editing, history substitution,
and key bindings How to customize your shell environment without programming
The nuts and bolts of basic shell programming, flow control structures,
command-line options and typed variables Process handling, from job control to
processes, coroutines and subshells Debugging techniques, such as trace and
verbose modes Techniques for implementing system-wide shell customization and
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features related to system security
Head First C# Andrew Stellman 2020-12-04 What will you learn from this book?
Dive into C# and create apps, user interfaces, games, and more using this fun
and highly visual introduction to C#, .NET Core, and Visual Studio. With this
completely updated guide, which covers C# 8.0 and Visual Studio 2019, beginning
programmers like you will build a fully functional game in the opening chapter.
Then you'll learn how to use classes and object-oriented programming, create 3D
games in Unity, and query data with LINQ. And you'll do it all by solving
puzzles, doing hands-on exercises, and building real-world applications. By the
time you're done, you'll be a solid C# programmer--and you'll have a great time
along the way! What's so special about this book? Based on the latest research
in cognitive science and learning theory, Head First C# uses a visually rich
format to engage your mind rather than a text-heavy approach that puts you to
sleep. Why waste your time struggling with new concepts? This multisensory
learning experience is designed for the way your brain really works.
Adaptive Code Gary McLean Hall 2017-04-18 Write code that can adapt to changes.
By applying this book’s principles, you can create code that accommodates new
requirements and unforeseen scenarios without significant rewrites. Gary McLean
Hall describes Agile best practices, principles, and patterns for designing and
writing code that can evolve more quickly and easily, with fewer errors,
because it doesn’t impede change. Now revised, updated, and expanded, Adaptive
Code, Second Edition adds indispensable practical insights on Kanban,
dependency inversion, and creating reusable abstractions. Drawing on over a
decade of Agile consulting and development experience, McLean Hall has updated
his best-seller with deeper coverage of unit testing, refactoring, pure
dependency injection, and more. Master powerful new ways to: • Write code that
enables and complements Scrum, Kanban, or any other Agile framework • Develop
code that can survive major changes in requirements • Plan for adaptability by
using dependencies, layering, interfaces, and design patterns • Perform unit
testing and refactoring in tandem, gaining more value from both • Use the
“golden master” technique to make legacy code adaptive • Build SOLID code with
single-responsibility, open/closed, and Liskov substitution principles • Create
smaller interfaces to support more-diverse client and architectural needs •
Leverage dependency injection best practices to improve code adaptability •
Apply dependency inversion with the Stairway pattern, and avoid related antipatterns About You This book is for programmers of all skill levels seeking
more-practical insight into design patterns, SOLID principles, unit testing,
refactoring, and related topics. Most readers will have programmed in C#, Java,
C++, or similar object-oriented languages, and will be familiar with core
procedural programming techniques.
RESTful Java Web Services Bogunuva Mohanram Balachandar 2017-11-17 Master core
REST concepts and create RESTful web services in Java About This Book Build
efficient and secure RESTful web APIs in Java.. Design solutions to produce,
consume and visualize RESTful web services using WADL, RAML, and Swagger
Familiarize the role of RESTful APIs usage in emerging technology trends like
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Cloud, IoT, Social Media. Who This Book Is For If you are a web developer with
a basic understanding of the REST concepts and envisage to get acquainted with
the idea of designing and developing RESTful web services, this is the book for
you. As all the code samples for the book are written in Java, proficiency in
Java is a must. What You Will Learn Introduce yourself to the RESTful software
architectural style and the REST API design principles Make use of the JSR 353
API, JSR 374 API, JSR 367 API and Jackson API for JSON processing Build
portable RESTful web APIs, making use of the JAX-RS 2.1 API Simplify API
development using the Jersey and RESTEasy extension APIs Secure your RESTful
web services with various authentication and authorization mechanisms Get to
grips with the various metadata solutions to describe, produce, and consume
RESTful web services Understand the design and coding guidelines to build wellperforming RESTful APIs See how the role of RESTful web services changes with
emerging technologies and trends In Detail Representational State Transfer
(REST) is a simple yet powerful software architecture style to create
lightweight and scalable web services. The RESTful web services use HTTP as the
transport protocol and can use any message formats, including XML, JSON(widely
used), CSV, and many more, which makes it easily inter-operable across
different languages and platforms. This successful book is currently in its 3rd
edition and has been used by thousands of developers. It serves as an excellent
guide for developing RESTful web services in Java. This book attempts to
familiarize the reader with the concepts of REST. It is a pragmatic guide for
designing and developing web services using Java APIs for real-life use cases
following best practices and for learning to secure REST APIs using OAuth and
JWT. Finally, you will learn the role of RESTful web services for future
technological advances, be it cloud, IoT or social media. By the end of this
book, you will be able to efficiently build robust, scalable, and secure
RESTful web services using Java APIs. Style and approach Step-by-step guide to
designing and developing robust RESTful web services. Each topic is explained
in a simple and easy-to-understand manner with lots of real-life use-cases and
their solutions.
Architecture Patterns with Python Harry Percival 2020-03-05 As Python continues
to grow in popularity, projects are becoming larger and more complex. Many
Python developers are now taking an interest in high-level software design
patterns such as hexagonal/clean architecture, event-driven architecture, and
the strategic patterns prescribed by domain-driven design (DDD). But
translating those patterns into Python isn’t always straightforward. With this
hands-on guide, Harry Percival and Bob Gregory from MADE.com introduce proven
architectural design patterns to help Python developers manage application
complexity—and get the most value out of their test suites. Each pattern is
illustrated with concrete examples in beautiful, idiomatic Python, avoiding
some of the verbosity of Java and C# syntax. Patterns include: Dependency
inversion and its links to ports and adapters (hexagonal/clean architecture)
Domain-driven design’s distinction between entities, value objects, and
aggregates Repository and Unit of Work patterns for persistent storage Events,
commands, and the message bus Command-query responsibility segregation (CQRS)
Event-driven architecture and reactive microservices
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Hands-On Design Patterns with Kotlin Alexey Soshin 2018-06-15 Make the most of
Kotlin by leveraging design patterns and best practices to build scalable and
high performing apps Key Features Understand traditional GOF design patterns to
apply generic solutions Shift from OOP to FP; covering reactive and concurrent
patterns in a step-by-step manner Choose the best microservices architecture
and MVC for your development environment Book Description Design patterns
enable you as a developer to speed up the development process by providing you
with proven development paradigms. Reusing design patterns helps prevent
complex issues that can cause major problems, improves your code base, promotes
code reuse, and makes an architecture more robust. The mission of this book is
to ease the adoption of design patterns in Kotlin and provide good practices
for programmers. The book begins by showing you the practical aspects of
smarter coding in Kotlin, explaining the basic Kotlin syntax and the impact of
design patterns. From there, the book provides an in-depth explanation of the
classical design patterns of creational, structural, and behavioral families,
before heading into functional programming. It then takes you through reactive
and concurrent patterns, teaching you about using streams, threads, and
coroutines to write better code along the way By the end of the book, you will
be able to efficiently address common problems faced while developing
applications and be comfortable working on scalable and maintainable projects
of any size. What you will learn Get to grips with Kotlin principles, including
its strengths and weaknesses Understand classical design patterns in Kotlin
Explore functional programming using built-in features of Kotlin Solve realworld problems using reactive and concurrent design patterns Use threads and
coroutines to simplify concurrent code flow Understand antipatterns to write
clean Kotlin code, avoiding common pitfalls Learn about the design
considerations necessary while choosing between architectures Who this book is
for This book is for developers who would like to master design patterns with
Kotlin to build efficient and scalable applications. Basic Java or Kotlin
programming knowledge is assumed
Moda Blockheads That Patchwork Place 2018-12-03 Meet the Moda Blockheads! Six
celebrity quilt designers unite to share this compendium of 48 stunning quilt
blocks plus six spectacular sampler-quilt patterns to showcase the beautiful
blocks you make. * Lisa Bongean * Betsy Chutchian * Lynne Hagmeier * Jo Morton
* Jan Patek * Carrie Nelson Along with imaginative interpretations of each 6"
block--from traditional patchwork inspired by history to whimsical appliqued
scenes from nature--you'll enjoy loads of sewing tips from the pros that you
can use for as long as you quilt.
Learning JavaScript Design Patterns Addy Osmani 2012-07-08 With Learning
JavaScript Design Patterns, you’ll learn how to write beautiful, structured,
and maintainable JavaScript by applying classical and modern design patterns to
the language. If you want to keep your code efficient, more manageable, and upto-date with the latest best practices, this book is for you. Explore many
popular design patterns, including Modules, Observers, Facades, and Mediators.
Learn how modern architectural patterns—such as MVC, MVP, and MVVM—are useful
from the perspective of a modern web application developer. This book also
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walks experienced JavaScript developers through modern module formats, how to
namespace code effectively, and other essential topics. Learn the structure of
design patterns and how they are written Understand different pattern
categories, including creational, structural, and behavioral Walk through more
than 20 classical and modern design patterns in JavaScript Use several options
for writing modular code—including the Module pattern, Asyncronous Module
Definition (AMD), and CommonJS Discover design patterns implemented in the
jQuery library Learn popular design patterns for writing maintainable jQuery
plug-ins "This book should be in every JavaScript developer’s hands. It’s the
go-to book on JavaScript patterns that will be read and referenced many times
in the future."—Andrée Hansson, Lead Front-End Developer, presis!
2G: Ensamble Studio Moisés Puente 2021-03-07 Ensamble Studio is a crossfunctional team founded in 2000, led by architects Anto?n Garci?a-Abril and
De?bora Mesa. Balancing imagination and reality, art and science, their work
innovates typologies, technologies and methodologies to address issues as
diverse as the construction of the landscape or the prefabrication of the
house. From their early works: SGAE Headquarters, Hemeroscopium House or The
Truffle in Spain, to their most recent: Ensamble Fa?brica in Madrid and Ca'n
Terra in Menorca, Spain, every project makes space for experimentation aiming
to advance their field. Currently, through their start-up WoHo, they are
invested in increasing the quality of architecture while making it more
affordable by integrating offsite technologies. Their new research and
fabrication facility in Madrid, Ensamble Fa?brica, has been built to support
this endeavour. Together they are committed to sharing ideas and cultivating
synergies between professional and academic worlds through teaching lecturing
and research: she is Ventulett Chair in Architectural Design at Georgia Tech
and he is a Professor at MIT, where they co-founded the POPlab - Prototypes of
Prefabrication Laboratory- in 2012.
Designing Distributed Systems Brendan Burns 2018-02-20 Without established
design patterns to guide them, developers have had to build distributed systems
from scratch, and most of these systems are very unique indeed. Today, the
increasing use of containers has paved the way for core distributed system
patterns and reusable containerized components. This practical guide presents a
collection of repeatable, generic patterns to help make the development of
reliable distributed systems far more approachable and efficient. Author
Brendan Burns—Director of Engineering at Microsoft Azure—demonstrates how you
can adapt existing software design patterns for designing and building reliable
distributed applications. Systems engineers and application developers will
learn how these long-established patterns provide a common language and
framework for dramatically increasing the quality of your system. Understand
how patterns and reusable components enable the rapid development of reliable
distributed systems Use the side-car, adapter, and ambassador patterns to split
your application into a group of containers on a single machine Explore loosely
coupled multi-node distributed patterns for replication, scaling, and
communication between the components Learn distributed system patterns for
large-scale batch data processing covering work-queues, event-based processing,
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and coordinated workflows
Boro & Sashiko, Harmonious Imperfection Shannon Mullett-Bowlsby 2020-12-25 30+
authentic stitch patterns, 9 projects. Combine hand stitches to create
dramatic, unique designs and learn to embrace imperfection, admiring the
utilitarian beauty of every stitch. “Shibaguyz” Shannon and Jason MullettBowlsby invite you to try your hand at boro, the traditional Japanese art of
mending and quilting, and more than 30 authentic sashiko designs. Stitching
lessons are true to tradition, inspired by historical works by Japanese
masters. This guide in sashiko and boro includes patterns, stitch how-tos, and
needle-threading and knotting tips. Put your handwork to good use with 9
contemporary projects like a sashiko sampler wallhanging, reversible knot bag,
or a kimono-inspired jacket! With step-by-step instructions, even beginners can
embrace the art of visible mending.
Coronavirus (COVID-19) Outbreaks, Environment and Human Behaviour Rais Akhtar
2021-04-22 This book covers over 24 country studies on various dimensions
associated with the geographical spread of COVID-19. The chapters in the book,
from geographically diversified countries, assert the need to undertake
intensive regional research in order to understand the global pattern of
Coronavirus focusing on infection migration, and indigenous origin that has
caused tremendous global economic, social and health disaster. The book
contends that understanding of peoples’ behaviour is crucial towards safety
measures against infection, as COVID-19 impacted to a greater extent social
wellbeing of population because of lockdowns in all corners of the world. Some
of the countries featured are USA, France, Italy, Hong Kong, South Korea,
Canada, Australia, Pacific Islands, Russia, Taiwan, Thailand, Malaysia,
Indonesia, India, South Africa, Nigeria, Mexico, Peru and Brazil.
Learning Patterns Lydia Hallie 2021-10-31 In this book, you will learn design
patterns, performance and rendering patterns for building high-quality web
applications using modern JavaScript and React. Patterns are time-tested
templates for writing code. They can be really powerful, whether you're a
seasoned developer or beginner, bringing a valuable level of resilience and
flexibility to your codebase. Whether it's better user-experience, developerexperience or just smarter architecture, the patterns in “Learning Patterns”
can be a valuable consideration for any modern web application.
Java Concurrency in Practice Tim Peierls 2006-05-09 Threads are a fundamental
part of the Java platform. As multicore processors become the norm, using
concurrency effectively becomes essential for building high-performance
applications. Java SE 5 and 6 are a huge step forward for the development of
concurrent applications, with improvements to the Java Virtual Machine to
support high-performance, highly scalable concurrent classes and a rich set of
new concurrency building blocks. In Java Concurrency in Practice , the creators
of these new facilities explain not only how they work and how to use them, but
also the motivation and design patterns behind them. However, developing,
testing, and debugging multithreaded programs can still be very difficult; it
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is all too easy to create concurrent programs that appear to work, but fail
when it matters most: in production, under heavy load. Java Concurrency in
Practice arms readers with both the theoretical underpinnings and concrete
techniques for building reliable, scalable, maintainable concurrent
applications. Rather than simply offering an inventory of concurrency APIs and
mechanisms, it provides design rules, patterns, and mental models that make it
easier to build concurrent programs that are both correct and performant. This
book covers: Basic concepts of concurrency and thread safety Techniques for
building and composing thread-safe classes Using the concurrency building
blocks in java.util.concurrent Performance optimization dos and don'ts Testing
concurrent programs Advanced topics such as atomic variables, nonblocking
algorithms, and the Java Memory Model
Design Patterns for Embedded Systems in C Bruce Powel Douglass 2010-11-03 A
recent survey stated that 52% of embedded projects are late by 4-5 months. This
book can help get those projects in on-time with design patterns. The author
carefully takes into account the special concerns found in designing and
developing embedded applications specifically concurrency, communication,
speed, and memory usage. Patterns are given in UML (Unified Modeling Language)
with examples including ANSI C for direct and practical application to C code.
A basic C knowledge is a prerequisite for the book while UML notation and
terminology is included. General C programming books do not include discussion
of the contraints found within embedded system design. The practical examples
give the reader an understanding of the use of UML and OO (Object Oriented)
designs in a resource-limited environment. Also included are two chapters on
state machines. The beauty of this book is that it can help you today. . Design
Patterns within these pages are immediately applicable to your project
Addresses embedded system design concerns such as concurrency, communication,
and memory usage Examples contain ANSI C for ease of use with C programming
code
Fowler Martin Fowler 2012-03-09 The practice of enterprise application
development has benefited from the emergence of many new enabling technologies.
Multi-tiered object-oriented platforms, such as Java and .NET, have become
commonplace. These new tools and technologies are capable of building powerful
applications, but they are not easily implemented. Common failures in
enterprise applications often occur because their developers do not understand
the architectural lessons that experienced object developers have learned.
Patterns of Enterprise Application Architecture is written in direct response
to the stiff challenges that face enterprise application developers. The
author, noted object-oriented designer Martin Fowler, noticed that despite
changes in technology--from Smalltalk to CORBA to Java to .NET--the same basic
design ideas can be adapted and applied to solve common problems. With the help
of an expert group of contributors, Martin distills over forty recurring
solutions into patterns. The result is an indispensable handbook of solutions
that are applicable to any enterprise application platform. This book is
actually two books in one. The first section is a short tutorial on developing
enterprise applications, which you can read from start to finish to understand
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the scope of the book's lessons. The next section, the bulk of the book, is a
detailed reference to the patterns themselves. Each pattern provides usage and
implementation information, as well as detailed code examples in Java or C#.
The entire book is also richly illustrated with UML diagrams to further explain
the concepts. Armed with this book, you will have the knowledge necessary to
make important architectural decisions about building an enterprise application
and the proven patterns for use when building them. The topics covered include
· Dividing an enterprise application into layers · The major approaches to
organizing business logic · An in-depth treatment of mapping between objects
and relational databases · Using Model-View-Controller to organize a Web
presentation · Handling concurrency for data that spans multiple transactions ·
Designing distributed object interfaces
The New Frontiers of Fashion Law Rossella Esther Cerchia 2021-01-13 Fashion law
encompasses a wide variety of issues that concern an article of clothing or a
fashion accessory, starting from the moment they are designed and following
them through distribution and marketing phases, all the way until they reach
the end-user. Contract law, intellectual property, company law, tax law,
international trade, and customs law are of fundamental importance in defining
this new field of law that is gradually taking shape. This volume focuses on
the new frontiers of fashion law, taking into account the various fields that
have recently emerged as being of great interest for the entire fashion world:
from sustainable fashion to wearable technologies, from new remedies to
cultural appropriation to the regulation of model weight, from advertising law
on the digital market to the impact of new technologies on product
distribution. The purpose is to stimulate discussion on contemporary problems
that have the potential to define new boundaries of fashion law, such as the
impact of the heightened ethical sensitivity of consumers (who increasingly
require effective solutions), that a comparative law perspective renders more
interesting. The volume seeks to sketch out the new legal fields in which the
fashion industry is getting involved, identifying the new boundaries of fashion
law that existing literature has not dealt with in a comprehensive manner.
JavaScript Patterns Stoyan Stefanov 2010-09-09 What's the best approach for
developing an application with JavaScript? This book helps you answer that
question with numerous JavaScript coding patterns and best practices. If you're
an experienced developer looking to solve problems related to objects,
functions, inheritance, and other language-specific categories, the
abstractions and code templates in this guide are ideal—whether you're using
JavaScript to write a client-side, server-side, or desktop application. Written
by JavaScript expert Stoyan Stefanov—Senior Yahoo! Technical and architect of
YSlow 2.0, the web page performance optimization tool—JavaScript Patterns
includes practical advice for implementing each pattern discussed, along with
several hands-on examples. You'll also learn about anti-patterns: common
programming approaches that cause more problems than they solve. Explore useful
habits for writing high-quality JavaScript code, such as avoiding globals,
using single var declarations, and more Learn why literal notation patterns are
simpler alternatives to constructor functions Discover different ways to define
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a function in JavaScript Create objects that go beyond the basic patterns of
using object literals and constructor functions Learn the options available for
code reuse and inheritance in JavaScript Study sample JavaScript approaches to
common design patterns such as Singleton, Factory, Decorator, and more Examine
patterns that apply specifically to the client-side browser environment
Implementing Domain-driven Design Vaughn Vernon 2013 Vaughn Vernon presents
concrete and realistic domain-driven design (DDD) techniques through examples
from familiar domains, such as a Scrum-based project management application
that integrates with a collaboration suite and security provider. Each
principle is backed up by realistic Java examples, and all content is tied
together by a single case study of a company charged with delivering a set of
advanced software systems with DDD.
Design Patterns Explained Alan Shalloway 2004-10-12 "One of the great things
about the book is the way the authors explain concepts very simply using
analogies rather than programming examples–this has been very inspiring for a
product I'm working on: an audio-only introduction to OOP and software
development." –Bruce Eckel "...I would expect that readers with a basic
understanding of object-oriented programming and design would find this book
useful, before approaching design patterns completely. Design Patterns
Explained complements the existing design patterns texts and may perform a very
useful role, fitting between introductory texts such as UML Distilled and the
more advanced patterns books." –James Noble Leverage the quality and
productivity benefits of patterns–without the complexity! Design Patterns
Explained, Second Edition is the field's simplest, clearest, most practical
introduction to patterns. Using dozens of updated Java examples, it shows
programmers and architects exactly how to use patterns to design, develop, and
deliver software far more effectively. You'll start with a complete overview of
the fundamental principles of patterns, and the role of object-oriented
analysis and design in contemporary software development. Then, using easy-tounderstand sample code, Alan Shalloway and James Trott illuminate dozens of
today's most useful patterns: their underlying concepts, advantages, tradeoffs,
implementation techniques, and pitfalls to avoid. Many patterns are accompanied
by UML diagrams. Building on their best-selling First Edition, Shalloway and
Trott have thoroughly updated this book to reflect new software design trends,
patterns, and implementation techniques. Reflecting extensive reader feedback,
they have deepened and clarified coverage throughout, and reorganized content
for even greater ease of understanding. New and revamped coverage in this
edition includes Better ways to start "thinking in patterns" How design
patterns can facilitate agile development using eXtreme Programming and other
methods How to use commonality and variability analysis to design application
architectures The key role of testing into a patterns-driven development
process How to use factories to instantiate and manage objects more effectively
The Object-Pool Pattern–a new pattern not identified by the "Gang of Four" New
study/practice questions at the end of every chapter Gentle yet thorough, this
book assumes no patterns experience whatsoever. It's the ideal "first book" on
patterns, and a perfect complement to Gamma's classic Design Patterns. If
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you're a programmer or architect who wants the clearest possible understanding
of design patterns–or if you've struggled to make them work for you–read this
book.
Farm Girl Vintage 2 Lori Holt 2019-09-02 "Farm girl vintage 2, brings even more
quilt blocks and projects for all Farm Girl Vintage fans to enjoy. Lori has
rounded up 45 unique 6" and 12" quilt blocks inspired by her rural roots. She
has also designed 13 new projects in this book, including quilts, pillows, a
pincushion, and of course a fantastic new sampler quilt! As always, quilters
can mix and match quilt blocks from Lori’s previous books, so they can piece
together endless possibilities." -- Amazon.com
Brittle Power Amory B. Lovins 1982 Points out how vulnerable America's energy
system is to sabotage, technical failures, and natural disasters, and discusses
the advantages of decentralization
Patterns, Principles, and Practices of Domain-Driven Design Scott Millett
2015-04-20 Methods for managing complex software construction following the
practices, principles and patterns of Domain-Driven Design with code examples
in C# This book presents the philosophy of Domain-Driven Design (DDD) in a
down-to-earth and practical manner for experienced developers building
applications for complex domains. A focus is placed on the principles and
practices of decomposing a complex problem space as well as the implementation
patterns and best practices for shaping a maintainable solution space. You will
learn how to build effective domain models through the use of tactical patterns
and how to retain their integrity by applying the strategic patterns of DDD.
Full end-to-end coding examples demonstrate techniques for integrating a
decomposed and distributed solution space while coding best practices and
patterns advise you on how to architect applications for maintenance and scale.
Offers a thorough introduction to the philosophy of DDD for professional
developers Includes masses of code and examples of concept in action that other
books have only covered theoretically Covers the patterns of CQRS, Messaging,
REST, Event Sourcing and Event-Driven Architectures Also ideal for Java
developers who want to better understand the implementation of DDD
Textiles Bibliography 2000
Modern Quilts Modern Quilt Guild 2017-12-01 Admire large, color photographs of
the best modern quilting has to offer—more than 200 quilts curated by the
Modern Quilt Guild. From the Amish and Gee’s Bend to the first use of the word
"modern” in quilting, trace the history of modern quilts and learn about
hallmarks of the genre in a concise retrospective. This beautiful hardcover
book celebrates the genre, honoring its past, present, and future.
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